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Ref. U-12021/08/2021-MEC          Dated: 04-04-2022 
 

NOTICE 
Kind Attention:  

 In reference to few super speciality seats of colleges/institution not being added 

earlier to the seat matrix by them, MCC of DGHS is in the process of adding these 

colleges/institutes to the seat matrix. Hence the choice filling for Super Specialty will 

be paused for sometime so that these colleges/institutes may add these seats to the 

seat matrix. 

    As soon the addition of the fresh seats by the colleges/institutes is complete the 

choice filling shall be resumed and will be notified by way of notice.   

This issues with approval from competent authority. 

Notice posted on: 04-04-2022 

 

 


